
   
    

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

  
    

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

   
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

5 Additional Communications were received from June 27, 2023 
3:41 p.m. to June 27, 2023 at 10:12 p.m. with text similar to the 
following: 

TO: Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
email address: iec@toronto.ca 

RE: Agenda Item - 2023.IE5.1- Two-Stroke Engine Small Equipment: Steps to 
Pursue a Ban 

I understand that you will consider at your meeting on June 28, 2023 options 
regarding the continued use of two-stroke engines in the City of Toronto. 

I am very concerned about the adverse impacts of these machines on the health and 
safety of residents and operators alike, and on the environment of our City.  Their 
elimination is consistent with the aims of Toronto Council that are expressed in the 
TransformTO Climate Change Action Strategy that was previously approved 
unanimously by Council.  Therefore, please register my support of OPTION B, 
which would result in a BAN on two-stroke equipment, including gas-powered leaf 
blowers and related garden equipment. 

Thank you. 

(Name of person submitting communication) 
(Address of person submitting communication) 

EMAILS FROM: 

Helen Sommers 
Kelsey McMullen 
Charlotte Weisberg & Frank Faulk 
Sheila White 
Ingrid Buday 
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